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BILL BARNETT
MAYOR

May 22, 2017

Elaine Reed — President & CEO
Naples Historical Society

P.O. Box 201

Naples, FL 34106

Elaine,

| have received your correspondence of May 19, 2017 and discussed the contents with
the City Manager’s Office. While there are a number of issues that take precedence
between now and City Council’s summer recess, City staff understands that this issue
is a priority for the community and | have confirmed that they will treat it as such. They
will make sure that there are no unnecessary delays or procedural complications while
still meeting our legal and legislative obligations. | am told that staff will contact you
for a meeting in the next three weeks.

Congratulations on your success in addressing a long standing and controversial
issue.

Sincerely,

Mayor Bill Barnett
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